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Black Isle Bicycles Update 15/5/20

The bikes and equipment are now at the Yurts and ready for use. A facebook post has advertised their availability.

Jon reports that locals are making some use of the electric bikes and he wondered if it would be appropriate to have some sort of regular user rate for locals rather like joining a library.

I’ve gone round in further circles re the ebikes in Fortrose. Black Isle Cares decided it should be up to Highland Home Cares to enter an agreement and I have just emailed them. 

I have a quote for the batteries needed and think we should repair them anyway and I think we agreed to this. The ones available are more powerful (500Wh rather than 300Wh) so will last longer but will fit.

https://electricgarageshop.co.uk/p/giant-energypak500-rack-36v-li-ion-e-bike-battery
So a bit more than we anticipated £1050 plus carriage including VAT for the 2 batteries.

The guy can lend us a gadget which can measure the life of the other ebikes if we wish for a modest fee. My concern is that they are already becoming rare. 
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